City of Bedford

Bedford City Utilities

Samuel J. Craig, Mayor
Misty D. Adams, Utilities Director

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER NOTICE
Effective May 29, 2025
Bedford, Indiana

Effective May 29, 2025, a precautionary boil order is being issued for the
following addresses:

1501 23" Street

1502 23" Street

1503 23rd Street

1510 23rd Street

1512 23" Street Units A & B
1515 23rd Street

1520 23rd Street Units A, B & C
1530 23rd Street

This precautionary boil order will remain in force until further notice. The order is being
issued due to repairs being made to a water main.

Bring all water to a boil.
Let water boil vigorously for 2 minutes.
Let water cool before using, or alternatively, use bottled water.

Pre-boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking, brushing teeth, washing vegetables,
washing dishes, making infant formula, all food preparation and consumption, and making or
using ice until further notice.

For further information contact:
City of Bedford Utilities office during business hours of 7:30 am — 4:15 pm M-F
812-275-1626
After hours at Water Filtration Plant, 812-275-7173
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